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Hello,  

 

This is not a good idea as it will limit what, and how much Oregon farmers can 

produce. Food production in Oregon is already at a low ebb, and this bill will just 

make things worse by driving up the cost of food purchased at one's local grocery 

store.  

 

I urge a no vote on HB4141 


